
TOWN OF STEELE 

COUNCIL MINUTES -July 1, 2019 

The Town Council of the Town of Steele, Alabama, met in Regular Session at 
6:30 PM on Monday, July 1, 2019 at Steele Town Hall. Upon roll call the following 
members were present: 

Present: Roger Adams, Mayor 

Richard Reynolds, Councilmember 

Brent Dunn, Councilmember 

Philip Gleason Jr., Councilmember 

Rick Barnes, Councilmember 
Nancy Miller-Borg, Councilmember 

Absent: None. 

The meeting was called to order by Mayor Adams, who asked Councilmember Reynolds to 
lead everyone in a word of prayer. 

The Town Council having read the minutes from the Regular Council Meeting held on 

Monday, June 17, 2019, motion was made by Councilmember Reynolds to approve the 

minutes, seconded Councilmember Barnes and approved by the Town Council. 

Ayes: Reynolds, Barnes, Dunn, Gleason Jr. and Miller-Borg. 

Nays: None. 

Mayor Adams stated that we had a Public Hearing on Wednesday, June 19, 2019 and the 

minutes taken have been given to each Councilmember. 

The Town Council having reviewed the May financial reports, motion was made by 

Councilmember Reynolds approving the financial reports, seconded Councilmember 

Gleason Jr. and approved by the Town Council. 

Ayes: Reynolds, Gleason Jr., Dunn, Barnes and Miller-Borg. 

Nays: None. 

A resident of Steele that lives on Chander Mountain Road, Cindy Anderson, was present 

and stated that she would like the speed limit reduced. She stated that the speed limit is 

currently 45 miles per hour and she would like it no more than 35 miles per hour due to 

speeding up and down the road. Mayor Adams informed Miss Anderson that Chandler 

Mountain Road is a County Road, not a Town owned road. Mayor Adams advised Miss 

Anderson that he and the Town Council will discuss the different options to handle this 

matter. 

Hobart McClendon with CrossMark Home Services presented a monthly quote for 

exterminating services that they would like the Town Council to review. The Mayor and 

Town Council discussed the different options between CrossMark Home Services and our 

current service with A-1 Exterminating Co, Inc. 










